
 

Missouri Society for Respiratory Care 

Call for Student Presentations! 
Would you like to present at the 46th Annual MSRC state meeting?  

Represent your school and the profession! 
 

 
The Missouri Society for Respiratory Care recognizes that Missouri Respiratory schools represent some 

of the best programs and students in the country.  As such, we wish to show case our outstanding students 

at the MSRC annual state meeting!   

 

Students will be given an opportunity to present their academic work during the student breakout session 

at the state meeting.   Presenters will be awarded complimentary registration to the state meeting (or 

reimbursement of registration fees for those students who pay registration as part of their program 

tuition) and a small honorarium for their time.  This will make an EXCELLENT addition to your resume! 

 

Presentation Details 

 Selected students will give a formal podium presentation during the student breakout session. 

 Presentations should be 10-12 minutes in length and will be followed by 2-3 minutes of Q&A 

from the audience. 

 Each presentation should be in PowerPoint format, with no more than 20 slides.  Slide 

design/background is at the discretion of the student. 

 References should be cited within the body of the presentation or on a separate reference slide. 

 

Presentation Content 

The content of each presentation should be relevant to the profession of respiratory care.  This may be 

work that the student completed as part of a class, research project, research paper, etc.  2015 topics 

included:  Tracheoesophageal Fistula, Fetal Alcohol Syndrome, ARDS: Recruitment Maneuvers and 

Prone Positioning, and Bronchopulmonary Dysplasia.   

 

Requirements for speakers 

In order to be considered for inclusion in the MSRC annual State meeting program, students must: 

 Be a current student, in good standing, at an accredited Missouri Respiratory Care Program  

 Be a student member of the AARC  

 Request that their program director write a letter to the education committee chair in support of 

the student’s application to speak.  This letter must also include a statement from the director 

allowing the student to miss coursework/classes in order to attend the state meeting/conference. 

 

Selection Process 

Students must complete and submit an application to the MSRC Education Committee Chair by 

February 3, 2017 in order to be considered.  The committee chair, working with our current student 

liaisons, will make final presenter selections. 

Applications must be received by February 2, 2017 for 

consideration. 



 

Missouri Society for Respiratory Care 
Student Presentation at the MSRC annual State Meeting  

 
**Completed application and letter from Program Director must be received by the Education committee 

chair by February 3, 2017 in order to be considered** 

 

 

Applicant Information: 
 

Applicant Name _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

AARC Member Number (required) ________________________________________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address_______________________________@________________________________________ 

 

Respiratory Care Program_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number:  __________________________ 

 

 

Presentation information:  

Please include a brief synopsis of your presentation 300-400 words in the space provided below: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Submit all applications and letters, in word document format to the Education Committee Chair: 
Lindsay Fox, MEd, RRT-NPS 
LFox40@stlcc.edu 
 

mailto:DanaEvansRRT@gmail.com

